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G u i d e p o s t

Superintendent’s Message
Dear Tri-Valley Families,     
November, 2022

What an exciting fall at Tri-Valley!  There are so many 
great things happening in our district and our students 
have very successfully completed their fi rst marking 
period for the 22-23 school year!  Students have excelled 
in their daily learning and responsibilities as well as in 
their extra curricular activities.  I am proud to share that 
our students have represented our district with pride, 
and sportsmanship while holding themselves to the 
highest standards in their performances.  

As we head into the winter months, we wanted to share 
with you where you can fi nd information about any 
closings, delays or early dismissals.  Please note:  as 
always, you are the best judge for your students when 
it comes to traveling on challenging road conditions.  
If you do not feel it is safe for your student to travel to 
school during inclement weather, you have the right to 
make that decision.

Closings, Delays and Early Dismissals
Television and Social Media Pages for closings, delays 
and early dismissals
* www.trivalleycsd.org
* facebooks.com/trivalleycsd
*Twitter@TVCSDTech
*http”//hudsonvalleypost.com
*Spectrum news
*School Messenger Call or email

Radio Stations for closings, delays and early dismissals
* WSUL-98.3
* WVOS-95.9
* WJFF-90.5

* WRWD- 1370 AM and 107.3 FM
* KISS-FM-96.1/PP.3
* STAR-93.3
* LITE- 92.1
* COOL- 92.9
*WPDH- 101.5/106.1
* WRRV- 92.7/96.9
* WKXP- 94.3
*WCZX MIX 97-97.3/97.9

With Bear Pride,
Erin P. Long, Superintendent of Schools

Tri-Valley Central School District
34 Moore Hill Road
Grahamsville, NY  12740
845-985-2296 ext. 5101
erinlong@trivalleycsd.org

AHERA COMPLIANCE ACTIVITIES

AHERA is a federal law enacted in 
1987, which requires all school districts
to re-inspect facilities for asbestos 
containing building materials. The
District’s AHERA Management Plan 
is available for your review in the
District Offi  ce. If you have any 
questions or concerns in this regard, feel
free to contact Robert Whitaker, 
Assistant Superintendent for Finance and
Human Resources at 845-985-2296 x 5201.



Straw Blower up for Bid...please conctact 
Jesse Bell if interested.




















